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August 29, 2024

Kimberly Brantley

City of Wolfforth Library
PO Box 430

Wolfforth, TX 79382

Dear Kimberly,

On behalf of the Texas Library Association (TLA), | am delighted to enclose a $1,000 Strong Texas
Libraries Collection Development grant. Thanks to the generous support from H-E-B, we can provide
these grants to assist libraries in enhancing their collections.

Your grant can be used for the purchase of books, eBooks, and audiobooks. We hope this funding will
help you as you serve your community and promote a love of reading and learning.

Please help us thank H-E-B for their generous support by taking a group photo of staff in the library
holding the enclosed poster. Email your photo to Priscilla Takyi at TLA (priscillat@txla.org) by Friday,
September 27. We will share these images on the TLA website and with H-E-B.

We are excited to see the positive impact these grants will have on your collections and your
communities. If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact
us.

Warm regards,

Shirley Robinson, CAE
Executive Director
Texas Library Association
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